Dear Palm Lovers,

It is with great regret that due to a lack of sufficient participation we must announce the cancellation of the long anticipated “Moku Lani” Palm Tour.

Sterling Tours will be returning your deposits. And for those of you who have already purchased airfare, or would still like to visit the Big Island sights and gardens during the specified time frame, Jeff Marcus and Dean Ouer will do their best to offer alternatives and assistance for an informal “Moku Lani” that would be more individual in nature. Jeff and Dean are still willing to extend the Aloha Spirit and to help arrange for entry to the many gardens here. And depending on how many people still choose to come, you may still have the opportunity for some group garden tours and get-togethers as well.
Jeff and Dean realize that those who signed up recognized the fun and the worthwhile nature of this event, and they were looking forward to it as well. So they will do their personal utmost to help arrange for a trip worth remembering for any of you who still wish to come during the prearranged dates. Please note that this offer only extends to those who signed up for the Moku Lani before the cut off date.
If you would like help finding any deals on airfare, or have any questions regarding the return of your deposit, please contact Scott at Sterling Tours - scott@sterlingtoursltd.com 
Any contingency plans will of course depend on how many of you still wish to go. The sooner we hear from any who are still intent on going, the better we will be able to arrange garden visitations, etc. So please contact Dean Ouer at d.ouer@mac.com with any questions, or with notice of your intentions as soon as possible. 
